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FORD MOTOR COMPANY,

3000 Schaefer Road,
Dearborn,Mich.

February 25, 1942

Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
17, Battery Place,
New York, N.Y.

Gentlemens:
Re S8 "CHESTER" and "EDGEWATER"

We have for acknowledgment your letter of February 6
which refers to our chénging of the classification on the
above two named vessels.

We are pleased to advise that the treatment and
service rendered by your lMr. Drummond of Cleveland, Ohio, whille
our vessels were in the classification of Lloyd's, was most
courteous and well performed. We have no complalnts whatsoever
to make about Mr. Drummond. IHHowever, the reason for changing
the classiflcation of these two vessels was something
beyond our control, and we are sorry to advlse that the change
willl have to remain.

Yours véry truly,
FORD MOTOR COMPANY

General Traffic Department.
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